
The Nov. 6, 2014 Special meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Supervisor 

Tollisen in the Conference Room at the New Town Hall with the following members 

present: 

 

Kevin J. Tollisen, Supervisor 

Paul L. Hotaling, Councilman 

Daphne V. Jordan, Councilwoman 

John P. Wasielewski, Councilman 

Jeremy W. Connors, Councilman 

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 

 

Excused: 

Lyn A. Murphy, Town Attorney 

Cathy L. Drobny, Deputy Town Attorney 

 

 

Supervisor Tollisen: Opened the special meeting to hear public comments on the 

2015 Budget at 7:00 pm.  

 

The only resident in attendance is Joe Fodera from Spice Mill Blvd, Halfmoon. 

There was no comment. We will adjourn this meeting to Friday at 4:00.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting until tomorrow, Friday November 7th at 4:00 pm was 

made by Councilman Connors and seconded by Councilwoman Jordan at 7:03 pm. 

 

                                                                                         Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

          

  Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 
 

 

 


